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Policy regulating pre-course assignments 
Syllabi may not be structured so as to require graded assignments that are due on or before the 
day the course officially begins.  This policy is not intended to preclude or discourage students 
from previewing course materials when they become available on D2L, e.g., to review the 
syllabus, explore the website, etc.   
 


